
Invitation for Expressions of Interest 
EOIs are invited from construction firms for construction of NBP building/branch at new Islamabad 

International Airport (IIAP) situated at Fateh Jhang Road Islamabad. Scope of work shall include 

complete construction, interior, MEP, furniture and all allied works.  

Only reputable firms having extensive experience in such projects and having successful working 

relationships with major banks can apply.   

The prequalified contractors shall be invited to submit financial  proposals based on “single stage one 

envelope procedure” 

The prequalification documents shall be issued up to 17.07.2017 after paying documents fee of Rs. 

3,000/- in the shape of pay order (non-refundable) in the name of Dy. Chief Engineer(Unit-D&E), Lahore 

and can be submitted up to 28.07.2017 along with below mentioned documents/information.  

 

1. Company profile listing detail of  similar nature  projects  with banks or corporate entities. 

2. Valid Membership with PEC 

3. Have experience of firm for not less than 10 years, as on date. 

4. NTN Registration Certificate 

5. Latest audited statements for last 03 years. 

6. Bank statement for last 01 year 

7. Successful project completion certificates from the client for major completed projects 

8. Technical capacity of the proposed staff including detailed CVs to handle the assignment 

successfully 

9. Status of administrative, operational and financial capacity of the firm. 

10. Affidavit that the firm has not been black listed by the Government/Semi 

Government/Autonomous Body and also not involved in litigation with any Gov. 

Department/Autonomous Body. 

 

After evaluation, only pre-qualified firms shall be issued tender documents which can be submitted    up 

to 22.08.2017 and shall be opened on the same day at 11:30am in the office of under signed in the 

presence TOC and contractors who opt to attend. 

 

An earnest money amounting to 2% of the tender amount in the shape of CDR from any scheduled bank 

in the name of Dy. Chief Engineer (Unit D&E), Lahore must accompany each tender.  

Please note that only registered Contractors / suppliers who are on active Taxpayer List (ATL) of FBR, 

are eligible to supply / services to Government Department.  

The bank may reject all bids / tenders at any time prior to the acceptance of a bid or tender as per PPRA 

rules. 

 

       

Deputy Chief Engineer 

NBP, Engg Wing(Unit-D&E) 

    RHQ Building, 26-Maclagon Road 

Lahore 

      Ph: 042-99210641 

 


